
Information

Work on the drinking water plant 
Holiday break 

Start: December 17, 2021
Resuming: January 3, 2022

Resumption of work ● Work will resume after the holiday season. It will be carried out 
mainly inside the building or on the plant site.

Work planned for 2022 ● Delivery and installation of a new electrical room
● Installation of a new electrical connection by Hydro-Québec 
● Commission of two generators on the plant site
● Commission of a new hypochlorite system and various work to 

replace equipment inside the plant
● Completion of the construction of a small enclosure to protect the 

plant’s water intake on the waterfront property  

Completed work to date ● Preliminary work for construction of the enclosure (foundation, 
etc.)

● Installation of equipment and underground electrical conduits on 
the plant site and funeral home parking lot

● Various work on upgrading processing equipment 
● Installation of a utility pole by Hydro-Québec 
● Partial repair of the roof

Starting January 3, the work teams will be on site Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.
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